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Approved by the Board – June 22, 2017 

School Board members:  James Sununu; Chair, Tamara Le; Vice-Chair, Cindy Burke, 

and Thomas von Jess.    

Administration: Dr. Robert Sullivan; Superintendent, and Tracy 

Griffenhagen; Assistant Principal/Director of Special 

Services. 

Absent: Gregg Duffy 

 

James Sununu called the meeting to order at 7:34 a.m. 

The Board discussed and reviewed the organizational process for the Principal Search. 

A discussion was held on having community/parent representation on the search team.  The 

board is seeking a cross-section of the community.  James Sununu will invite Maura Martino, 

Melissa Long and Steve Sofronas to participate on the search team.  Dr. Sullivan will be 

notifying the North Hampton School staff that have been selected to participate on the team. 

A list of the principal characteristics received from the staff and community meetings held on 

May 3 and May 9, 2017 was reviewed and will be forwarded to the Search Team.     

Motion: Tom von Jess moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:07 pm.  James Sununu 

seconded the motion.  Motion passed 4-0.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dr. Robert M. Sullivan 

Superintendent of Schools 
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